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Update 3:

The Broward County Sheriff’s Office has been able to locate and notify the victim’s next of kin in the body parts case.

The victim has been identified as Warren R. Danzig, W/M, 01/29/1945, whose mailing address is listed in Davie.
Update 2:

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department, in conjunction with the Broward Sheriff’s Office, the Miami Dade Police Department and the Davie Police Department, have arrested a suspect involved in the body parts case.
The arrested has been identified as Jamie Marlon Saffran, W/M, 04/08/1959, of Davie, Florida.  Saffran has been charged with Murder in the First Degree.

The initial investigation began on November 6th, 2010, when the Fort Lauderdale Police discovered human body parts in a waterway.  As further body parts were located in Dania and Miami, multiple agencies correspondingly became involved in the investigation.
As the multi-jurisdictional investigation progressed, further evidence lead investigators to suspect Saffran’s involvement in the homicide.

On December 14, 2010, members from the Miami Dade Police Department, the Broward Sheriff’s Office, the Davie Police Department and the Fort Lauderdale Police Department executed a search warrant on Saffran’s residence, located at 6410 SW 57th Street, Davie, FL.  Investigators are in the process of collecting further evidence from Saffran’s residence.
The victim’s identity has not been released due to the fact that the next of kin has not yet been notified.

Investigators are still conducting their investigation.  Anyone with information about this homicide is urged to call Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.

Update 1:

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department along with the Broward Sheriff’s Office have received confirmation that the human head that was located in Dania has the same DNA as the human remains that were located in Fort Lauderdale.  Investigators are still in the process of trying to identify who the victim is.  However, both agencies are still asking for assistance and for any information that may be related to this homicide.

Original:

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide.  Fort Lauderdale Homicide Detectives are seeking assistance from members of the media, as well as the public in identifying the victim of this homicide.

On Saturday, November 6, 2010, at approximately 10:00 A.M., the Police Department received a call stating that a resident in the area of Northeast 26 Street and Federal Highway possibly found human remains inside the canal.  Patrol officers responded and secured the remains.  The remains were eventually turned over to the Medical Examiner for examination.  The examination confirmed that the remains were human.

Homicide Detectives have confirmed that the suspect(s) made a definite attempt to conceal the remains, as well as the identity of the victim.  The victim appears to be a white adult male; possibly 5’8” to 6’00”, and wears a size 10 sneaker.  The victim’s age is undetermined at this time.

If anyone knows someone who is missing within the past week that matches this description they are encouraged to contact Detective Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.

###
	P.R.# 2010-091 Update 3

OR# 10-120528
	www.FLPD.org



